
 

 

 

 

Ref. No- AMHL//MSPL/06/2024/1017 

MEDI//DATE: 24/06/2024 

To  
The Visa Counsellor, 
High Commission of India/Embassy of India  

Dhaka, Bangladesh 

Dear Sir, 

Subject: Request for Medical Visa 

Greetings of good health from Apollo Multispecialty Hospitals, Kolkata.  

We would like to inform you that we are in receipt of the medical reports of patient. Our Gastroenterology specialist Dr. M K 

Goenka & Team has reviewed the reports and is of the opinion that the patient needs to visit our hospital for further evaluation 

and treatment, as is required. The appointment has been scheduled on 15.07.2024 between 11:00 hrs. – 15:00 hrs.  

The passport details of the patient and attendant are provided below for your kind reference: 

Patient name: SUSHAN KUMAR MONDOL 

Passport no: A07714731 

 

Thanking you and looking forward to your kind assistance. 


